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Thank you for your application for the STBG Capital Funds Program. Considerable time and effort were spent 
reviewing each application for its transportation needs, costs, and benefits to the local community.  Buckeye 
Hills Regional Council Rural Transportation Planning Organization (RTPO) is pleased to inform you that the 
STBG Capital Funds Program has funded $200,000 for the Industrial Drive Sidewalk Improvement project!  

STBG funding can cover 100% of eligible costs for all phases, including preliminary engineering, detailed 
design, right-of-way, construction, and construction engineering, using 80% STBG Capital Funds and 20% Toll 
Revenue Credit. These funds are capped at the award. 

Please get in touch with Heather Gilbert, in the ODOT District 5 office Heather.Gilbert@dot.ohio.gov, to 
schedule a project scope meeting and start the process of programming your project.  It is essential to 
establish solid commitment dates for your project. Failure to meet the programmed sale date could result in 
funding being withdrawn. 

If you have any questions, contact me at (740) 336- 2042 or by e-mail at ewade@buckeyehills.org.  

Congratulations and we look forward to working together on this project! 

 

 
 
Eric Wade 
Senior Planner 
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